
Newsletter 44  Friday 19th January 2024 
We are proud to announce that our new art work in the 

entrance corridor has arrived. 

Dear Parents, 

 Happy New Year to you all—we hope that your year 

has started well and will bring joy and happiness to 

you. We also hope that you and your families are well 

rested from the Christmas break. We are now happily 

in the swing of things at school and the children are 

settled into their learning. Our assemblies have been on 

New Year’s Resolutions, where we have talked about 

choosing healthy options like trying to bring water to 

school, getting lots of exercise and trying not to bite 

our nails! We also talked about keeping bedrooms tidy 

… I wonder if this has happened at home?  

Art work arrival 

Imogen Harvey Lewis, the artist and illustrator who 

created the above design, visited us in school today to 

celebrate the children’s achievements in designing the  

t-shirts that make this art work so special. Well done to 

everyone whose ideas were included … too many to 

mention here, as little individual parts of many designs 

were included in the final piece to make it so colourful 

and eye catching. Well done to our amazing children 

who listened to Imogen so carefully in assembly and 

asked really insightful questions. 

After School Club Donations: We would welcome any 

donations of pre-loved toys to make our club fun: 

scooters, helmets, protective pads, skateboards, roller 

skates, balls, diablos, badminton equipment or 

anything else appropriate for outside play. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cross-Country 

Slimbridge took part in the Dursley cross-country event 

last Saturday and scored some amazing victories. Well 

done to everyone involved: we were lucky enough to 

have 16 pupils take part in the races. A special well 

done to Violet who came 5th in the senior girls’ race 

and Henri who came 3rd in the senior boys’ race. 

Ofsted Banner 

Look out for our new banner on the school railings 

which promotes our most recent Ofsted inspection. We 

are proud to be a ’Good School’ and welcome new 

pupils whole-heartedly. We only have a few spaces left 

in some year groups but, are always happy to show 

families around.   

Car Park 

Please avoid parking in the staff car park or entrance as 

some staff have not been able to access this. Also, 

please do not walk your children through the car park 

to school as this is hazardous when staff are arriving 

and leaving. Thank you so much, we care about your 

safety. Have a lovely weekend and thank you so much 

for your continued support. Kind wishes, Mrs Hillman. 

 



Term 6  

Date Class Event 

Wednesday 24th January  Y4/5/6 girls 
Girls’ Football Tournament at Rednock 1:00—

3:00p.m 

Saturday 3rd February 
2024 

Cross-
Country 

Cross Country at Dursley Rugby Club 

Friday 9th February Whole School Last day of term 

12th-16th February Whole School Half-Term 

Monday 19th February  Whole School Return to School for Spring Term 2 

Friday 8th March Whole School World Book Day 

 


